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Introduction

Jeff Feece – Park Planner
Mike Nigbur – Parks and Forestry Division Head



About our Project

Park improvements including a basketball court, playground, splash pad 
and restroom are proposed in the former site of Longfellow Elementary 
School.



The Application Process
Applicant meets with City 

Teammates to review 
application requirements

GET INVOLVED: 
Attend Applicant-hosted 

Neighborhood 
Information Meeting

Applicant submits 
Development 

Application within 30 
days of Neighborhood 
Information Meeting

Full Application Review 
by City, County, & State 
departments within 14 

days of receiving 
application

If application meets all 
requirements, 

application is approved

Applicant completes 
other required 

applications & sign-offs 
(i.e. building permit, 
grading permit, etc.)

Applicant proceeds with 
Project



Site Plan



Site Plan Enlargement



Restroom Plan & Elevations



Traffic Impacts
Trip generation is expected to be considerably less than the previous 
use as an elementary school.  Because of this impacts are expected to 
be minimal.  City of Rochester Park Staff are working with Olmsted 
County on determining traffic impacts.



Q&A



Still have Questions?
Contact the City of Rochester’s Community Development Department 
with any questions about this application type via email 
communitydevelopment@rochestermn.gov or phone (507-328-2600).

mailto:communitydevelopment@rochestermn.gov
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